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Temple Members are

requested to fill out a
new Center registration
form, so that the new
1973-19- 74 Center mem-
bership cards may be
issued.

Members of the Tem-
ple and their children
under 25 (still attending
school) are automatica-
lly members of the Ce-
nter, providing two re-

quirements are met: a)
be Temple members in
good standing and b)
have current Center re-

gistration cards on file
at the Center office.

Single young adults
between the ages of 18
and 25 who are no long-
er in school will be re-

quired to pay a $25 Cen-
ter membership fee.

Family membership
registration cards have
been mailed to all Tem-
ple members, and mem-
bers are urged to fill
out both sides of the ca-
rds and return them to
the Center of'ice as qu-
ickly as possible.

Peter Margolis, Cen-
ter Director, has issued
the following statement,
of Purposes and Object-
ives for the Ruby Kol-o- d

Recreation Center.
Purpose-T- o provide a

comprehensive comm-
unity center program
for the Las Vegas Jew-
ish Community that will

j STEVE

assist individuals and
families in gaining a po-
sitive sense of Jewish
identity while creative-
ly using their leisure.

Objectives-- 1. To pr-
ovide opportunities that
will maximize indivi-
dual and family growth ,

potential, assist them in
their pursuit of happin-
ess, and aid in their at-

tainment of aselffulfill-in- g
life.

2. To provide opport-
unities that will assist
individuals and families
in gaining a positive
Jewish identity and a
feeling of pride in being
Jewish.

3. To provide oppor-
tunities that will give
the individual and family
an appreciation of the
needs interests, prob-
lems and issues of the
general community.
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IF YOUR BUSINESS
CANNOT AFFORD TO
ADVERTISE THEN AD-
VERTISE IT FOR SALE
IN THE ISRAELITE.
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